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COMMENCEMENT OF DRILLING  

AND EXTENSION OF RIGHTS ISSUE CLOSING DATE 

 

Blaze International Limited (ASX: BLZ) (Company) (Blaze) is pleased to confirm, following its 

announcement made 17 November 2016, that RC drilling has commenced on EL45/4699 of the 

Marble Bar Lithium Project. 

 

Figure 1: Drill Target Areas 

 

The initial program consists of eight (8) holes testing Target area 1A and 1B, eight (8) holes testing 

Target area 2A and two (2) holes testing Target area 3A (see Figure 1 above for reference).  It is 

envisaged that the proposed program will extend beyond the current planned holes, which currently 

represent approximately 1,580m of drilling, subject to results of the initial drill holes and the 

establishment of drill pads in further high priority locations. 

 

 



    

 

EXTENSION OF RIGHTS ISSUE CLOSE DATE 

 

As announced to the market 19 October 2016, the Company has undertaken to conduct a one (1) for 

three (3) rights issue at $0.05 per share to raise $2.1 million (Rights Issue). The Company issued the 

Prospectus to the Rights Issue on 4 November 2016. The Company has decided to extend the closing 

date of the Rights Issue to Wednesday, 11 January 2017. 

 

This extension will allow shareholders, who were eligible on the record date, to participate in the 

Rights Issue with the benefit of the results of the aforementioned drilling that has now commenced.  

 

 

For, and on behalf of, the Board of the Company, 

 

Josh Russell Puckridge 

Non-Executive Chairman 

Blaze International Limited 

21 November 2016 

 

Forward-Looking Statements 

This document includes forward-looking statements. Forward-looking statements include, but are not 

limited to, statements concerning Blaze International Limited’s planned exploration programs, 

corporate activities and any, and all, statements that are not historical facts. When used in this 

document, words such as "could," "plan," "estimate," "expect," "intend," "may”, "potential," "should" 

and similar expressions are forward-looking statements. Blaze International Limited believes that its 

forward-looking statements are reasonable; however, forward-looking statements involve risks and 

uncertainties and no assurance can be given that actual future results will be consistent with these 

forward-looking statements. All figures presented in this document are unaudited and this document 

does not contain any forecasts of profitability or loss.  

 

Competent person statement 

Exploration or technical information in this release has been prepared by Mr. Ian Prentice BSc, who 

is a consultant to Blaze International Limited and a Member of the Australian Institute of Mining and 

Metallurgy.  Mr. Prentice has sufficient experience which is relevant to the style of mineralisation under 

consideration and to the activity which he is undertaking to qualify as a Competent Person as defined 

in the 2012 Edition of the “Australasian Code for Reporting of Exploration Results, Mineral Resources 

and Ore Reserves” (the JORC Code). Mr. Prentice consents to the report being issued in the form and 

context in which it appears. 

 

-END- 

 


